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Quay in Id-Dahla ta’ Rinella, The Grand Harbour - Keep Clear

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and operators of
vessels that the part of the quay at Id-Dahla ta’ Rinella in The Grand Harbour will be
used as an operational base for the filming of “L’Incredibile Storia Dell’ Isola Delle
Rose”.

The filming will be carried out outside The Grand Harbour off Kalkara on Friday 18"
October 2019 between 0700 hours and 1900 hours.

Due to the above the part of the quay shown hatched on attached chart is to be kept
clear on Friday 18" October 2019 from 0630 hours to 2000 hours.

Mariners are to take note of the above and are not to leave any vessel berthed to the
quay on the mentioned date and time.

Any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12 are to
be complied with.

Charts affected: BA 177
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DISCLAIMER

Whilst the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta has
endeavoured to ensure that the material supplied is suitable for

the purpose described, it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent
permitted by law) for any damage or loss of any nature arising from
its use.

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk.




